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Dear President,

Allow me to congratulate you on your recent re-election as President of the
Republic of Hungary and to wish you continued success in your responsibilities.

The continuation of your duties comes at a challenging time for the Alliance. We
have to respond to significant changes in our security environment and to
increasing instability both to our East and South. We need to continue to invest in
our security and to implement the important decisions taken at the Warsaw Summit
last year.

Hungary is playing an important role in this respect. Your contributions to NATO’s
common efforts and operations are highly appreciated. | am confident that this will
continue during your second term.

| look forward to discussing these important issues in further detail during my
upcoming visit to Budapest.

Yours sincerely,

St

ns Stoltenberg
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His Excellency
Mr Janos Ader
President of Hungary
Budapest
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